Dear residents of the Beech Street Community,

We are so glad to be part of this community and have enjoyed starting to get to know you all! Thank you for being so welcoming to us!

We are planning to make some improvements to our home and property at 2 Beech Street. We would like to add a dock and add porch coverings over the front and side doors. We are also proposing to remove the row of overgrown shrubs on our property next to The Reserve, and replace them with a short fence and new native plantings.

Part of this process will be to file with and present the proposed plans to the conservation commission to gain approval for these improvements. We would like to submit this letter along with our paperwork that shows the residents of the neighborhood do not object to these improvements to our property.

As your neighbors, we wanted to come to you before submitting the plans, to make you aware ahead of time and ensure that there are no concerns. We want to be considerate and only have a positive impact on the neighborhood!

If you are agreeable and you have no objections to the work being proposed on our property at 2 Beech Street, we would ask that you sign this letter showing your support for this project. We will be providing this letter to the Hamilton Conservation Commission, Hamilton Inspectional Services Office and the Hamilton Zoning Board of Appeals with our filing."

Thank you very much!

and Brian Doherty

Dear residents of the Beech Street Community,

We are so glad to be part of this community and have enjoyed starting to get to know you all! Thank you for being so welcoming to us!

We are planning to make some improvements to our home and property at 2 Beech Street. We would like to add a dock and add porch coverings over the front and side doors. We are also proposing to remove the row of overgrown shrubs on our property next to The Reserve, and replace them with a short fence and new native plantings.

Part of this process will be to file with and present the proposed plans to the conservation commission to gain approval for these improvements. We would like to submit this letter along with our paperwork that shows the residents of the neighborhood do not object to these improvements to our property.

As your neighbors, we wanted to come to you before submitting the plans, to make you aware ahead of time and ensure that there are no concerns. We want to be considerate and only have a positive impact on the neighborhood!

If you are agreeable and you have no objections to the work being proposed on our property at 2 Beech Street, we would ask that you sign this letter showing your support for this project. We will be providing this letter to the Hamilton Conservation Commission, Hamilton Inspectional Services Office and the Hamilton Zoning Board of Appeals with our filing."

Thank you very much!

Jess and Brian Doherty

Mr and Mrs Robert AUCO